
Facilities 2/14/2020 

In attendance:  

Jeff Hughes, Larissa Crocco, Dan Cowan, Lynn Piascyk, Vito Esparo, Bob Gilbert., and Al 
Pullo. 

 

Facilities Manager provided update of projects and highlights from the February report.   

During the update regarding the Martin Luther King holiday weekend heating repair, concern 
was raised and discussion ensued over size and capacity of JACE, data storage current as well as 
expanding capacity.  Once costs and recommendations are obtained, they will be shared back 
with the committee as part of the monthly Building & Grounds project update.   

Tools for Schools follow up actions have been completed (i.e. B-Wing partition wall), any 
remaining follow up work orders anticipated for completion during the coming weeks.  
Discussion about protocols identified in the QVHD report included means of balancing custodial 
cleaning schedules with the various after school activities and programs (i.e. Extended Day).  

Mr. Cowan extended appreciation to Mr. Esparo for his proactive oversight in the Facilities 
arena.  Others echoed these sentiments of appreciation and well deserved recongnition for Vito’s 
efforts, detailed reporting, and levels of commitment and professionalism. 

LEED upgrade for Beecher is scheduled to start on Tuesday, February 18th. 

 

For next meeting members requested receiving an electronic file update of energy usage tracked 
in Portfolio Manager. 

 

 


